
MONO COUNTY TRI-VALLEY GROUNDWATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT 
Post Office Box 936, Benton, CA. 93512 

 

May 10, 2022 

 

Timothy Ross Ph.D., PG, ChG  
Supervising Engineering Geologist 
Department of Water Resources, Southern Region Office 
770 Fairmont Ave.  Suite 200 
Glendale CA 91203 
 

RE:  Groundwater Sustainability Status for the Tri-Valley Groundwater 
Management District 

Dear Mr. Ross: 

 Please accept this letter as confirmation that this District wishes to assume 
Groundwater Sustainability Agency status for those portions of our District lying within 
the Owens Valley Basin (6-012.01) filed on February 17, 2021 in accordance with Water 
Code section 10723.8.  

 We look forward to working with you as a GSA and invite you to visit the Tri-
Valley area of Mono County sometime in the future.   

      

Sincerely, 

 

     Carol Ann Mitchell, Chairman 
     Mono County Tri-Valley Groundwater 
           Management District 
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